ATOKA CEMETERY ASSOCIATION

ANNUAL MEETING - MAY 17, 2008

Dear Friends of Atoka Cemetery Association,

After many years of taking care of the Atoka Cemetery Association, Juanita Shields has had to "retire" as our Treasurer and backbone of the Association. Juanita had a severe stroke in January and is now working hard in rehabilitation to recover her mobility. Her left leg and arm were affected leaving her unable to get around. Fortunately, the stroke did not affect her mentally or orally. As always, her attitude is positive and she is doing all she can to come back again. You can send a card to her at: CORONADO NURSING HOME, ROOM 153, 1751 N. 15TH ST, ABILENE, TX, 79603

We will have a meeting this year, and hopefully get Juanita out of rehab for a day to attend. The Association will meet at 11:00 am for a short business meeting. We will elect new officers at this meeting and at 12:00 noon we will share our meal together. Bring your favorite dish and the bread, utensils and drinks will be provided.

Last year there were 44 people in attendance. Pearl Sartor Moates was recognized as being the oldest present. The person who traveled the longest distance was Dolly Bishop from Houston. Deaths for Atoka last year were Juanita McCain, Doris DePrang Garvin, Hayes DePrang and Lora Lee DePrang..

A Treasurer's Report will be given at the meeting. Thank you for your generosity in giving to the Association to keep the cemetery mowed and grave sites maintained. If you would like to contribute, but cannot attend the meeting, send your donation to Atoka Cemetery Association, c/o Sue and Bill Shields, 699 CR 429, Novice, Tx 79538.

James Richards

James Kechards

President

Sue Shields

Interim Treasurer and Secretary

Due Thields